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MINUTE 
 

of 
 

CIVIC HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE 
 
 

Minute of Meeting held at 2.30pm in the Committee Room, Council Headquarters, 
Giffnock, on 23 February 2016. 
 
 
Present: 
 
Provost Alastair Carmichael (Chair) 
Deputy Provost Betty Cunningham (Vice Chair) 

Councillor Barbara Grant 
 

 
Provost Carmichael in the Chair 

 
 

Attending: 
 
Linda Hutchison, Senior Committee Services Officer; and Margaret Pettigrew, Members 
Services Officer. 
 
 
Apologies: 
 
Councillors Charlie Gilbert and Mary Montague. 
 
 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
1919. There were no declarations of interest intimated. 
 
 
REQUEST FOR CIVIC HOSPITALITY – 150TH ANNIVERSARY OF LODGE ST JOHN 
BUSBY 
 
1920. The committee considered a report by the Deputy Chief Executive seeking 
consideration of a request for the Council to host a civic reception to mark the 150th 
anniversary in 2016 of the Masonic Lodge in Busby, Lodge St John Busby No. 458.  Full 
details of the request accompanied the report. 
 
The committee agreed that the request to host a civic reception be approved. 
 

  



1800 
 
REQUEST FOR CIVIC HOSPITALITY – CENTENARY OF SENIOR SECTION OF 
GIRLGUIDING IN EAST RENFREWSHIRE  
 
1921. The committee considered a report by the Deputy Chief Executive seeking 
consideration of a request for the Council to host a civic reception to mark the centenary in 
2016 of the Senior Section of Girlguiding in East Renfrewshire. Full details of the request 
accompanied the report. 
 
The committee agreed that the request to host a civic reception be approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHAIR 


